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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

KIRKLAND) -- The Board of Commissioners of EvergreenHealth (King County Public 

Hospital District No. 2) will change the location of the August 4, 2020 Board Study Session if 

Governor Inslee’s Proclamation 20-28.6 is extended beyond August 1, 2020. The meeting 

will be held solely via phone using the below information allowing remote attendance for all 

participants and members of the public.  If the proclamation is not extended, the meeting will 

take place in Room Tan 250 in the Evergreen Surgery and Physicians Center, located 

adjacent to Evergreen Hospital Medical Center, 12040 NE 128th Street, Kirkland. Free 

parking is available in the hospital parking garage. The meeting location meets Americans 

with Disability Act (“ADA”) standards concerning accessibility for individuals with disabilities. 

Individuals with specific requests for auxiliary aids to assist in their attendance can contact 

Therese Bovee-McKelvey, RN from 8am - 5pm, Monday - Friday at 425-899-2282 or TTY: 

425-899-2007. The meeting will begin at 4:30 pm, and the Commissioners will immediately 

adjourn into executive session to review and consider pending litigation, property acquisition, 

personnel matters, and quality improvement review.  The public meeting will reconvene at 

5:30 pm. 

 

To join by phone 

 Call (408) 418-9388 

 Access Code:  146 936 0209 

#    #    # 

 

 

 


